
Year 2 Autumn 2 Newsletter

“A little progress each day adds up to big results.” - Satya 

Nani.

Geography

We will be working on the world map, 

exploring continents, oceans and how the 

world is shown on a map. 

Mrs Ellerington, Mrs Shubrook and Mr Wilson

Autumn Term 2

Welcome back to Broadacre! 

Autumn 1 was an enjoyable and positive start for all the children. We would especially like to 

say thank you to both parents and children for their continued support in everything we do.. 

We are immensely proud of the way the children have returned with such positive attitudes, 

ready to learn.

English

In Year 2, the children are using ‘The Snow 

Dragon’ by Abi Elphinstone as a stimulus 

for their English and Reading lessons. We 

will be using a variety of sentence 

structures, describing characters and 

settings.

Science

Our science topic for this half term is 

‘Animals including Humans’. Your children 

will learn about things that are living, not 

living and never lived. We will also 

explore lifecycles.

Maths

Throughout this half term, we will be 

looking at becoming fluent in adding and 

subtracting numbers within 100 using 

different methods. We will use 

manipulatives and reasoning questioning 

to strengthen and stretch their maths 

skills.

PE

The children will take part in PE lessons 

during the afternoon sessions. Tiger’s Trust 

are working alongside us on Thursdays for 

one of the two PE lessons. Please make 

sure children bring their PE kits to school 

on a Monday and take them home on a 

Friday to be cleaned. The children should 

wear plain black, blue or white clothing 

suitable for indoor and outdoor sessions. Nativity

This half term, the children will be working 

incredibly hard to put together an 

amazing show on Tuesday 17th 

December. We can’t wait to show you our 

amazing showcase.
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